Clerks Report and Supporting Information for the Agenda
Yarcombe Parish Council Clerks Report in March 2022 for the 4th April meeting


Clerk Correspondence received and on-going issues during March, relating to relevant issues for Yarcombe Parish Council:

· Email Received from Airband, advising they are currently in the process of recruiting for a Community Liaison Executive (CLE) for our area and that, that person will be in contact with us over the coming months to introduce themselves but to also provide the ongoing support and engagement re the fibre roll out for our area. 
· Email received and circulated to the Councillors, from Jean Rich re the Big Breakfast being held on Sunday 24th April and asking if anyone can help with serving breakfasts / clearing tables. “The profit raised will go towards keeping the Church in good order and for the general upkeep of this worthy building.  We will also be receiving donations for the Ukrainian relief fund”.
· We received a report of trapped sheep having become entangled in brambles.  This was circulated to see if we can establish who the farmer is as this has happened twice.
· Report received of “three-foot rectangular concrete slabs that fit into the tarmac at the entrance to Drakes Meadow have come loose and can’t be driven over safely without the possible risk of a puncture to car tyres.”, reported to Highways.
· Email received form the Blackdown Hills AONB re their Climate Action Plan, circulated to Councillors








Sarah-Jane Martin
Clerk, Yarcombe Parish Council
Date 26th  March 2022

